e@Development

Dear Ms. Doreen F. Gebbia:

On behalf of New York State Department of Economic Development, Division of Minority and Women's
Business Development (DMWBD) has completed its review of your application for state certification as a
Women-Owned Business Enterprise and has determined that your firm meets eligibility requirements for
certification, pursuant to Executive Law, Article 15-A.

We are pleased to inform you that the firm of E-Richards Consulting, LLC has been granted status as a
Women-Owned Business Enterprise. Your business will be listed in the State's Directory of certified
businesses with the following list of principal products or services:

142 - COMPUTER PROGRAMMING SERVICES
481 — PERSONNEL PLACEMENT

657 — TEMPORARY PERSONNEL SERVICES
886 — EXECUTIVE RECRUITMENT

2516 — IT CONSULTANT



